
                                                 
 

Baron – UAH Internship – Request for Applicants 

As part of the Memorandum of Understanding signed by the University of Alabama in Huntsville and 
Baron Services in 2014, Baron Services is pleased to announce an opening for a paid internship for a 
UAH student pursuing an advanced degree in atmospheric sciences during the fall semester of the 
2015-2016 academic year. 

The ideal candidate possesses a Bachelor’s Degree in Atmospheric Science or a related science, and has 
a thorough understanding of the fundamentals of the science, knowledge of current and emerging 
remote sensing technologies, strong technical proficiency, and most importantly the ability to take 
theory and apply it to real world applications. 

Projects and tasks performed during the internship will be determined by the specific skill set and 
research interests of the applicant, but examples include storm cell identification and tracking using 
radar data, algorithm development of dual-pol radar data, statistical analysis and verification, 
integration of weather and GIS data, or any other practical applications of meteorology in industry. 

Interested candidates should complete the Internship Application Form and email it to Dr. Larry Carey, 
Chair of the Department of Atmospheric Science, chair@nsstc.uah.edu, no later than 28 August 2015. 
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